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Year 6 SATs Experience 
‘ I found the SATs experience easier than I expected, but I was excited, nervous and prepared.  The before-
school breakfast during SATs week was good because we could talk to friends and settle before the tests 
started.’ Shahid 
‘I think the SATs wasn’t as hard as I expected.  It was basically a recap of everything your teachers have 
taught you.  Focus on learning your weakest subjects and listen to the teachers in the lessons and ask 
questions.’ Jessica 

      Well done to all our Year 6 pupils and a big thank 
you to Olive Dining, who helped us with the SATs 

breakfast.  Year 6 can now enjoy making memories  
as they approach their final days at Primary school.     
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              Superhero Day in Reception  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   

  

  

   

      

  

 

 

Giraffe Class had a brilliant day dressed as superheroes on Friday.  The theme ties in with the books they 

have been reading in class.  As you can see, they look fabulous and really had fun! 

 

 

            

   

      

   

  

 

 

 

  

‘Let us not become weary in doing good, for at the proper time we will reap 
harvest if we do not give up.’ Galatians 6:9 



   

 
 
 
 
 

       
 
 
 

 

        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
There has been a high number of lates this week mainly due to 

        

 
 
 
 
 
 

Walk to School Week 
Walk to school week starts 15th May 2023.  We want to encourage all our families to try and walk into 

school as much as they can next week; great for physical and mental health and the environment! 
 

  
We would like to welcome Karen Griffiths, who is the new Educational Welfare Officer working with us 
to improve our attendance.  She will be here on Fridays, so do say hello and make her feel welcome if 
you see her! 
 

 

  

  
  
 

 

 

                                            

 

 

 

                                                                          

                                                                                                                                                    

                                                                                                                                                    

                                                                                                                                                    

                                                                                                                                                    

                                                                                                                                                     

                     

                                                                                                                               

                                              

                                                                                       A Warm Welcome  

 

  

                                                                                                                                                       

                                                                                                                                                      

  

Stars of the Week 

    Nursery 
Butterflies Class 

Lamiyah & 
Aleiya 

Reception  
Giraffes Class 

Logan & 
Ahmad 

Year 1  
Dolphin Class 

Bradley & 
Alaina 

Year 2 
Hummingbirds Class 

Mya & 
Callum 

Year 3/4 
Cheetah Class 

Sophia & 
Zina 

Year 3/4  
Tiger Class 

Ellis & 
Cataleya 

Year 5  
 Whales Class 

Xhorxho & 
Gael 

Year 6  
Owls Class 

The Whole 
Class 

Year 6  
Falcons Class 

The Whole 
Class 

Weekly Attendance – 93.6% 
Attendance is slightly improving this week! 

Let’s keep moving in the right direction. 

Year Class % Lates Winners 

Nur Butterflies  95.5%      3  
Congratulations  

to the Year 6 
classes for 100%  

attendance, 
who can wear 
their jeans on 
Monday 15th 

May. 
 

Rec Giraffes 83.3% 6 

Yr1 Dolphins 94.3% 2 

Yr2 Hummingbirds 88.3% 2 

Yr3/4 Tigers 93.1% 5 

Yr3/4 Cheetahs 94.4% 3 

Yr5 Whales 93.5% 2 

Yr6 Falcons 100% 100% 

Yr6 Pygmy Owls 100% 100%  

Attendance 
For those whose attendance is currently not where it should be (below 91%) may we remind you that 
in accordance with the provisions of the Education Act 1996, you have a legal duty to ensure you 
child’s/children’s regular attendance at school and failure to do so may amount to an offence for 
which you could be prosecuted or issued with a Penalty Notice. 
 



   

     Notices 

• 19th May – Cheetah Class Assembly 

• 24th May – Whales trip to Science Museum 

• 26th May – Tiger Class Assembly 

• 26th May – Break up for half-term 

• 5th June – School reopens for pupils 

• 9th June – Whale Class Assembly 

• 16th June – Hummingbird Class Assembly 
 

 
 

  

Mondays Tuesdays Wednesdays Thursdays Fridays 

 
Football Club 
Years R, 1 & 2 

 

 
Street Dance 

Years R, 1, 2, 3, 
4, 5 & 6 

 
Multi-sports 
Years R to 6 

 
Karate Club 

Years 1, 2, 3, 4,  
5 & 6 

 
Gymnastics Club 
Years 1, 2, 3, 4, 

5 & 6  
Football Club  

Year 3 & 4 

 
Basketball Club 
Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 
 

 
Lego Club 

Years 3, 4 & 5 
 

 
Dodgeball 

Years 3 to 6 

 
Art Club 

Years R, 1, 2, 3, 
4, 5 & 6 

 

 
 

 
Tennis Club  
Years 3 to 6 

 
 
 
 

 

 

  

All Clubs run from 3.30 – 4.30pm.Please collect your child promptly at 4.30pm.  If you are late to 

collect your child twice, unfortunately you will lose your space in the club. 

 
 Summer Term Activities 
  
  
 
  
     
                
 
 
 
  
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
   
          
        
  

       
   
                                                             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
With every blessing! 
Josephine Copeland 
Headteacher 

 

 

 

  


